
 

 

Briefing on Additives  
in Plastics 
 
Second meeting of the Ad 
Hoc Open-Ended Expert 
Group on Marine Litter and 
Microplastics 
 
 

During the first Ad Hoc Open-Ended Expert Group Meeting 

in Nairobi (29-31 May 2018), participants summarized 

possible key areas for continued work, including improving 

knowledge on chemical additives in plastic in particular to 

better understand implications with respect to health and 

safety, recyclability and international trade. It also decided 

that its second meeting would further explore options for 

consideration at the fourth session of the United Nations 

Environment Assembly (UNEA) in 2019. 

The briefing on additives in plastics to facilitate its 

deliberation on related topic will address aspects to be 

considered, gaps and elements important to bear in mind 

considering the chemical and waste dimensions of plastics. 

 

PROGRAMME 

Opening remark 
Ms. Jacqueline Alvarez 

Chemicals and Health Branch, UN Environment 

Panel discussion 

“Plastics” Toxic Liabilities  
Mr. Bjorn Beeler 

International POPs Elimination Network (IPEN) 

Hazardous constituents of plastic wastes 
Ms. Kei Ohno 

Secretariat of Basel Convention and Stockholm 

Conventions 

Microplastics and drinking-water: update on work 

to assess risks to human health 
Mr. Bruce Gordon, Ms. Jennifer De France  

World Health Organization  

Overview of the OECD Global Forum on 

Environment -Plastics in a Circular Economy: 

Design of Sustainable Plastics from a Chemicals 

Perspective 
Ms. Eeva Leinala 

Organization for Economic Co-operation and 

Development (OECD) 

Tuesday, 4 December 2018, 9:00 – 10:00 

Room XVI, Palais de Nations, Geneva 
Photo: UN Environment 



PRACTICAL INFORMATION 

Venue:  Palais de Nations Salle XVI (Building A) 

Bus Transport: TPG line n°8, n°28 bus stop: Appia (15 min from Geneva Main Station Cornavin)  

Entrance: Palais de Nations Pregny Gate 

 


